
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter  
Week ending 18.12.20 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

 

Hello, 
 
Egyptian Day: We had an amazing day on Monday. The children made King Tutankhamun’s Death Mask, 
mummified a tomato and learnt about hieroglyphics. See below for some photos.  
 
DT Day: We also had a great day on Wednesday! We cooked a starter main and a dessert. For the starter we 
cooked stuffed peppers with cheese, for main we made a festive sandwich and for dessert we baked some sponge 
cakes. We hope the children enjoyed themselves as much as we did! You can see some photos below. 
 
PE: After Christmas, for logistical reasons, 4J and 4AW will be swapping their PE day. 4AW will now have PE on 
a Wednesday and Thursday and 4J will have PE on a Monday and Tuesday. This will start on the first week back 
in January.  
4AW your first PE lesson, after Christmas, will be Wednesday 6th January and 4J your first PE lesson, after 
Christmas, will be the first day back, Tuesday 5th January.  
 
R4L: The children have been reading Jake Atlas and the Tomb of the Emerald Snake this term, written by Rob 
Lloyd Jones. They have enjoyed this book that much that they have been asking about the sequels. I have listed the 
following books below and a link to Amazon if you require it.  

 Jake Atlas and the Hunt for the Feathered God  

 Jake Atlas and the Quest for the Crystal Mountain 

 Jake Atlas and the Keys of the Apocalypse 
They can be all found by following this link: 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/bookseries/B07B9NHWVC/ref=dp_st_1510086552  
 

Lost Property: A few items of clothing has gone missing over the last few weeks. Deen (4AW) has misplaced a zip 
up jumper (used for PE) and Frankie (4AW) misplaced his King Tut headdress on Egyptian Day. If anyone finds 
these, please could you return them to school, in a bag, so we can quarantine them. Thank you.  
 
Thank you for all the wonderful gifts we have received over the last few weeks. We hope you have a lovely 

Christmas and a fantastic New Year. Stay Safe   

See you in January,  
 

Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 

mailto:mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
mailto:rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/bookseries/B07B9NHWVC/ref=dp_st_1510086552


Egyptian Day: 
Mask Making: 

   

   
 

Mummification: Hieroglyphics: 

 

  

 

 



DT Day: 
Starter: 

    

 

Main: 

    

Dessert: 

  


